
 

 

Scottish Ski Club Bursary  
in Partnership with Alpine Training Centre 
SCIO  
 
‘Scottish Ski Club (SSC) fund raising initiatives 
offer significant and meaningful aid to young 
ski racers. The Bursary coupled with an ‘open 
to all’ inclusive training programme provides a 
unique pathway for young racers to progress 
in sport and in life’. - Olympian and SSC 
member Sean Langmuir 
 
Applications 2022/23 
 
Following the success of our first year of 
bursary awards, we are delighted to announce 
that we are now inviting applications for SSC Bursaries for the 2022/2023 season. Our 
bursary and race camp programme is run in partnership with Alpine Training Centre SCIO 
(formerly ATC) which is now a registered Charity, specifically set up to support young ski 
racers. 
 
This season’s Bursaries will focus on providing young ski racers with pre-season training in 
the Alps and winter training in Scotland.  
 
The following activities will receive SSC Bursary support:  
 
! October Camp / 2-weeks of pre-season glacier training (Full residential). Information on 

the camp can be found on the ATC website. A limited number of places are also available 
on this camp for non-supported athletes.  
! Scottish Cairngorm Camps at Christmas, February and April (Training only) 
! In addition, ATC will provide race support at key Alpine races (Pila, Bormio and Tignes) for 

SSC Bursary athletes. Note: Training only fees will apply for these camps.  
 
- Bursary camps and activities are coached by the Alpine Training Centre SCIO who operate 
on a not for profit basis. 
 
To gain the maximum training benefit we strongly recommend attending the October camp 
for a minimum of two weeks. The bursary will cover course fees on a fully residential basis 
at a value of £1500 per week, but does not cover equipment and transport / flights,  
 
How to apply 
The objectives of the bursary programme and criteria for selection can be found at 
www.scottishskiclub.org.uk and should be read prior to the submission of any application. 
 

Scottish Ski Club Bursary 
Applications are now open! 



 

 

Applications should be submitted by 15 July 2022, using the SSC Bursary Application form 
which can be found at www.atccharity.com. Depending on demand and availability of funds, 
there may be an additional opportunity to apply in the autumn. 
 
All applications will be considered by the SSC ATC Bursary Selection Panel and it is intended 
that bursary awards will be announced in late July or August 2022. 
 
For further information or to discuss the various camps, please contact either Sean 
Langmuir seanlangmuir@me.com or Alan Robertson alan@struanproperty.com.  
 
 
Moira Langmuir 
SSC President 
 

 


